Cleeve
Park
School

2/12/24
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child has been selected to perform in this year's Christmas Showcase which will be taking place on
Thursday 19th of December 2024. Your child will partake in two performances on this day, one will be in
the afternoon to other students of Cleeve Park, Cleeve Meadows and local Primary Schools. The second
performance will be in the evening open to all ticket buyers. Tickets can be purchased via ParentPay for £4.

For the evening performance students will be required to be back in school by 4:00pm. Please complete
the slip below if you give permission for your child to attend and perform in the Showcase. Please note that
students are required to be in full school uniform unless they are a dancer.

You may wish to submit this form electronically by using this link.

https://forms.gle/mQMT2GaMG6pHudijD7

Yours faithfully
Mr. | Oloyéde

Head of Music

| give my child permission to attend and perform at the Christmas Showcase on 19th December 2024
YES/NO

| will collect my child after the show has finished (19:00)

YES/NO

My child can make their own way home after the show has finished (19:00)

YES/NO

NAME OF STUDENT:

DATE:

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE:
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